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Please vote no on SB 1003. Enacting a waiting period of only 48 hours and allowing 

individuals who are not doctors to prescribe medication to end their life does not 

allow time to understand the gravity of the situation and decisions they are making, 

The safeguards in place are barely enough to help people who are near death, 

please do not make it worse for them and their families. 

 


